
Important Dates & Reminders

May 5th - No School - Professional Development

May 12th - School Board Meeting @ 6:30 p.m. @ the District

O�ce or by Zoom

May 13th - 4/5 Track Meet @ the High School - 8:30 a.m. -

11:00 a.m.

May 16th - No School for Pre-K only

May 16th - Kindergarten Round Up - 9:00 a.m. - 10:15 a.m. -

NES Cafeteria (See Flyer Below)

May 21st - 5th Grade Transition Parent Meeting @ Middle School 5:00 p.m. - 6:00 p.m.

May 26th - NO SCHOOL - Memorial Day Holiday





Hey NES Families!

Both district elementary schools have been piloting new math curriculums for the last two school

years, and we've decided on one to ask the school board to adopt for us this spring. If you would

like to review which math curriculum we are looking at adopting for the fall, you can login below or

call the district o�ce at 503-355-2222 to make an appointment to view hard copies of the

materials. If you have any questions, please ask! Kristi Mills, principal.

Oregon Math - Big Ideas Learning

Click on the button to view.

We are partnering with the Rockaway Senior Meals Family Fund Foundation to provide nutritious

lunches for our students in need. Beginning June 16th and running till August 29th, we will have

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1HnQpyp-PWMTKv-MwqLn-RaSYzfxgkvyf2Ura7dqoBCI/edit?usp=sharing


several drop-off locations where families can pick up these lunches. The details are as follows:

Drop-off Sites:

Neah-Kah-Nie District O�ce

Days: Monday, Wednesday, and Friday

Time: 11 AM to 12 PM

Garibaldi Library

Days: Wednesday and Friday

Time: 11 AM to 12 PM

Old Mill RV Park O�ce

Days: Monday only

Time: 11 AM to 12 PM

North County has their own lunch program run by the Methodist church and once we have their

details we will share that information with you as well.

25/26 Preschool Enrollment is here. NES only has 20 slots available. If you are interested in having

your child attend Nehalem Elementary School Preschool Program, please contact Shannon at NES

by calling 503.355.3650 or email shannonam@nknsd.org.

Please note, your child must be 3 years old on or before September 1st, 2025 to be eligible.

mailto:shannonam@nknsd.org










Ms. Jennifer’s School Counseling O�ce

Greetings and happy May!

In April we �nished up our lessons on bullying and for the

intermediate classrooms we covered internet safety as well.. In K/1

we reviewed mindfulness and our tools. In 2nd - 3rd grade we

worked on what it means to be accepting of all.. In May we will

begin looking into careers K-5.

May we continue with state testing for 3rd - 5th graders. Please ensure that you students are

getting lots of rest, eating well and drinking lots of water. This season of testing can be stressful

for some kids. I encourage you to incorporate some mindful activities, outdoor walks, or whatever

is a favorite activity for your family to help alleviate the possible stress and to create an

opportunity for conversations about how to cope with whatever worries might be bubbling up.

If you have any questions or concerns about your student feel free to contact me. You can also �ll

out a counseling form espanol to request a meeting.

Ms. Jennifer

503-355-3657

jenniferh@nknsd.org

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdyaiH-CA4akO_yXKmhgyyqVgrGNx4xIFJBuLxLyd4ovB9rIA/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1bChzeJDkquUfLCtajInaz22nCay-fh5vVj38fbpLbCM/edit?usp=sharing
mailto:jenniferh@nknsd.org


March/April Focus (Grades 3rd-5th):

Dance

Basketball

Paddle Skills and Street Racket

Kickball

Wi�e Ball Skills

March/April Focus (Grades PreK-2nd):

Dance

Dribbling and Intro to Shooting Hoops

Basic Paddle Skills

Batting Skills

Reviewing Throwing/Catching and Locomotor Skills (skipping, galloping, ect.)

In May, we look forward to units in track and �eld, frisbee, and invasion games in grades 3-5. In the

primary grades we will be working on an introduction to track and �eld, frisbee skills, and

cooperative games.

*Please make sure your child wears or brings tennis shoes every day.*

The 4th and 5th grade track meet will be on the morning of May 13th at the Neah-Kah-Nie High

School track. Students will be signing up for track and �eld events and competing against

Garibaldi Grade School. Volunteers are needed! If you are interested in helping out and are an

approved volunteer, please sign up at the link below:

Track Meet Sign Up

https://forms.gle/SuuBi5QyzxGTSFsE7


















NKN Employment Opportunities

Click button to access and apply for open positions.

https://nknsd.org/departments/human-resources/






Welcome to May... If you are in need of youth care, please reach out to us we have

openings! We offer full day childcare on non-school days. We pick up your student(s) at

Nehalem Elementary school at the end of each school day and are open until 5pm. Cost is $6

per day per child. This includes a nutritious snack and a host of enrichment activities (outdoor

play/walks, gym time, crafts, music, science, etc.) We will be open May 5 for full day childcare

this month. If interested, please reach out to Angie or Kiley at NCRD by phone, email, website, or

just stop in. To pre-register and prepay, contact the Welcome Center. Scholarship applications are

available upon request. Scholarships for students are funded through the Friends of NCRD, who

support families in need through various fundraisers throughout the year. Please let any youth

center staff or the Welcome Center know if this is a need, and we will get you a scholarship

application. (www.ncrd.org/friends)

-Youth Sports-

Spring Soccer has started. If you have not registered, there is still time. Call or come into the

welcome center and we can help. Practices are held at Nehalem Elementary School from 4:30 –

5:30pm. We are in need of coaches, please let me know if you are available, no experience needed.

angiet@ncrdnehallem.org kileyk@ncrdnehalem.org

- Summer Youth –

http://www.ncrd.org/friends
mailto:angiet@ncrdnehallem.org
mailto:kileyk@ncrdnehalem.org


Summer Youth childcare is open and registering now. Field Trip registration is open and �lling fast.

Call the welcome center for more information on these fun trips.

Wednesday Water Play(WWP) is still happening!

5 sessions left: May 7th,14th,21st,28th, June 4th.

Open to 1st through 5th grades.

2:45 - 4:00 (pick-up) $2 per session

FRIDAY NIGHT FAMILY SWIM CONTINUES THROUGH JUNE 20th, 2025

Time: 6:00pm - 7:30pm Adult(s) please accompany your children.

$2 students $6 adults or use your pool pass!

LEGACY SWIMS @ THE OLD POOL!

SATURDAY: May 10 or June 14 1:00pm------3:00pm

Come celebrate the old Pool with a Free Saturday Swim

As we prepare to open the New Aquatics Center, we are inviting EVERYONE that

learned to swim at the Nehalem Pool to join us for this special Celebration!!

There is no charge FREE FREE FREE!!!

RSVP: suedg@ncrdnehalem.org or lauras@ncrdnehalem.org

NEW POOL OPENING DATE IS STILL UNDEDETERMINED??

OLD POOL IS OPEN & SUMMER PROGRAMMING WILL BEGIN THERE

FORCAST: Summer Programing will Begin June 23, 2025 (classes, swim lessons)

PRE-SUMMER SCHEDULE: June 16 - June 20, Open swims Monday - Friday, 1pm—3pm

Details, schedules , &amp; information will be coming your way the beginning of June as

soon as I receive the new updates &amp; facts!!

I will keep you all in the LOOP!

e-mail me for questions……suedg@ncrdnehalem.org

Amy Cram
Amy is using Smore to create beautiful newsletters

mailto:suedg@ncrdnehalem.org
mailto:lauras@ncrdnehalem.org
mailto:questions%E2%80%A6%E2%80%A6suedg@ncrdnehalem.org

